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As a care provider with over 25 years of caregiving experience in Wilsonville and 

Portland areas, I strongly oppose HB3838.  

Oregon already has a relatively high minimum wage in the nation and BOLI is already 

overseeing businesses for employees and their rights.   

Another reason is that HB3838 does not offer additional funding from Medicaid to 

fund all the additional costs associated with the bill.  I can enumerate a lot of other 

well founded reasons, but most have been expressed by other people that also 

strongly oppose this bill. 

 

Please carefully consider the impact of legislating more regulations on the long term 

care communities who provide housing for the many residents in need of their 

services. 

 

Sincerely, 

Camelia Apetroaei 

Springwater Care LLC 


